Mandy Buchholz

From: Dale Rusho <redman0203@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 11:53 AM

To: Mandy Buchholz

Subject: Airport Advisory Committee

Commissioners,

I would like to continue my tenure on the Airport Advisory Committee. I would like to be part of the effort to modernize, finance and continue operation of Bowers Field. Thank you for your consideration of my continued participation.

Dale Rusho



Kittitas County, Washington

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

District One Paul Jewell District Two Laura Osiadacz District Three Obie O'Brien

November 16, 2017

Dale Rusho Po Box 543 Cle Elum, WA 98922

Dear Mr. Rusho:

Thank you for your effort and commitment that you have shown as a member of the Kittitas County Airport Advisory Board.

As you may be aware, your term as a Board member will expire on December 31, 2017. In accordance with the Kittitas County policy of appointments, our office must advertise upcoming vacancies and request interested persons to submit an application; however, first consideration will be given to those re-applying for the position.

If you would like to be considered for reappointment to this Board, please advise our office in writing before December 5, 2017. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mandy Buchholz

Deputy Clerk of the Board II

Mandy Buchholz

From:

Marsha <hats2many@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, December 06, 2017 9:34 AM

To:

Mandy Buchholz

Subject:

John Smith - Airport Advisory Board

Mandy,

John is out of town, but asked me to let you know that he would like to be considered for reappointment to the Kittitas County Airport Advisory Board for 2018.

John's contact information is RobbieJ1954@aol.com; 509.929.3260.

Thank you,

Marsha Smith 509.929.3269 cell 509.925.4567 home hats2many@aol.com



Kittitas County, Washington

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

District One Paul Jewell District Two Laura Osiadacz District Three Obie O'Brien

November 16, 2017

John Smith 3600 Umptanum Road Ellensburg, WA 98926

Dear Mr. Smith:

Thank you for your effort and commitment that you have shown as a member of the Kittitas County Airport Advisory Board.

As you may be aware, your term as a Board member will expire on December 31, 2017. In accordance with the Kittitas County policy of appointments, our office must advertise upcoming vacancies and request interested persons to submit an application; however, first consideration will be given to those re-applying for the position.

If you would like to be considered for reappointment to this Board, please advise our office in writing before December 5, 2017. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mandy Buchholz

Deputy Clerk of the Board II